
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Dr. Jagannath Patnayak of ICFAI University 
Sikkim, visited IUHP on February 17, 2020. 

He interacted with all faculty members of IUHP in the conference room.   
Dr. Jagannath Patnayak shared his valuable and thoughtful words among all 
members for the growth of campus. He also gave actionable tips to faculty 
members for their professional growth.  Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. (Dr.) H P 
Singh VSM and all faculty members thanked Dr. Jagannath Patnayak for his 
valuable and kind words. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


